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PARISH COUNCIL What we’ve achieved this week 2nd-6th Sept 2024

The Common & Green Spaces committee met this week where
the condition of some of the memorial benches was discussed,
along with agreeing to allow the Santos Circus use of the
Common in September. We also welcomed the Tennis Club to
hear their plans for flood lights

Phase 2 of the work at Panhandle started this week, with the tree
surgeon removing unhealthy trees which will give other trees
around more chance of growing

Classics on the Common proved to be successful and we thank
the organisers of the event for leaving the Common in such a
good condition.

Unfortunately, parts of the safety surface at Longcutt play area
has been vandalised and so the contractor will be repairing.
Please be careful if you are using this area. There are cones in
place to stop people from tripping.

The Clerk and the Deputy Clerk met the new Vicar of St I\/IarK
although she has been working in the village for a year! We had a
brain storming session on how we can help each other which was
very productive.
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